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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Colm Burke 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
Date: 10th March 2021 
 
PQ10315-21 To ask the Minister for Health the steps he and his Department are taking to resolve 
and prevent technical issues faced by dentists and dental staff when registering for the Covid-19 
vaccine; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - 
 
Dear Deputy Burke 
 
The HSE worked closely with the IDA to identify and resolve issues with the vaccination of Dentists. 
The most recent communication from the IDA acknowledges the significant progress made and work 
continues to ensure that all Dentists who seek a vaccination are facilitated without delay. 
 
I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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